
SAC   Minutes 

 October 18, 2017 

 

8 A. M. begin meeting 

Attendance: Kathrine Pierandozzi, Kelley Rowe, Jenna Boineau, Alejandro Remy, Wayne Odom, Vanessa Dolfi, Susan 

Marks, Tara McFarlane 

 

Approval of Minutes from 5/17/17  

7/0 yea approval.  

Hurricane Irma: 

Fortunately, our school had no damage. We did lose power for several days but thanks to expedient preparation there 

was no property loss or damage. The power was restored after several days of outage and teachers made necessary 

preparation to get their classroom back in order and ready for the return of our students.  

Box Tops: 

Jenna Boineau reported on the status of the school wide box top fundraiser status. The school has surpassed its goal and 

with the advancements of technology that helped earn additional box top money. Technology like the website and the 

bonus app for phones can track the progress of our school and allow users to submit for bonus points and sweepstakes. 

The app can scan receipts and allot the money to Wabasso school.  Wabasso school must be chosen when setting up the 

app.  We are setting a new goal for the February submission. Please keep collecting box tops to turn into the school 

collection box and use the advanced technology to obtain additional box top monies.  

Transition Update: 

There have been lots of visitors and news publicity coming through the REAL lab highlighting all the exciting things 

happening. The students are doing test runs on pies that they can make and freeze for the upcoming pie sale. There is a 

four-chamber free standing oven with a ventless hood arriving soon that will be installed for larger baking assignments. 

We have received the dehydrator for the puppy pastries business.  

Principal news:. 

No additional new reported by Principal. Tara McFarlane did note that our Principal received Indian River County School 

District Principal of the Year! 

 Open Agenda: 

The 5k fundraiser in moving forward with a list of needs and potential sponsors. Alex and Alyssa will be meeting with 

Sebastian high school art teacher for a design logo. March 3, 2018 is the race date and the Run sign up weblink is active 

for sharing and spreading the word via internet.  

Mrs. Marks spoke about putting together a wish list of items our school needs for times she may run into or come across 

a generous donor. She stated it is better to know what we need ahead of time, so when an opportunity presents itself, it 

is easier to obtain.  

Next meeting:  

Our next scheduled SAC meeting is the 3rd Wednesday of December, so December 20, 2017 at 8 A.M. teachers’ lounge.  

Meeting adjourned 8:39 A.M. 


